
 
 
54 Portsmouth Street  |  Concord, NH 03301  |  603.226.4732 
 

 

August 17, 2020  

Debra Howland, Executive Director  

NH Public Utilities Commission  

21 South Fruit Street  

Concord, NH 03301  

 

Re: Docket No. DE 19-197, Development of a Statewide, Multi-Use Online Energy Data 

Platform  

 

Testimony of Ethan Goldman for Clean Energy NH  

 

Dear Director Howland:  

 

On behalf of Clean Energy NH, please accept the testimony of Ethan Goldman for filing in 

Docket No. DE 19-197.  

 

Thank you for your assistance with this matter and please feel free to contact me if any questions 

arise.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Madeleine Mineau  

Executive Director, Clean Energy NH 

madeleine@cleanenergynh.org  
 


